
 Consequent on the introduction of the Defined Pension Contribution Scheme/New Pension 
Scheme by the Government of Manipur with effect from 01.01.2005, allotment of new GPF 
accounts to the newly appointed employees have been discontinued. 

 New GPF account numbers shall however be allotted to the employees who have already 
joined as Gr-IV employees before the introduction of the New Pension Scheme and then 
promoted to Gr-III employees on or after 01.01.2005 

 


